@SHSGOV April 5, 2021

Weekly Newsletter

Science Research is hosting their annual symposium on June 7th where students will be presenting various research topics. Visit the following link to view interesting presentations: https://sites.google.com/scarsdaleschools.org/shssymposium/home. We hope you visit the site and learn a bit more about topical research.

On Wednesday April 14th, Scarsdale High School's Women for Women club hosted a zoom-in with former secretary of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Kathy Boockvar. Check out their instagram ownen.shs for more information.

As always, if you have any questions or want to include an announcement in the upcoming video, feel free to dm us @shsgov on instagram or email us at shsgovernment@gmail.com.